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Hello, 

My name is George S. Paye. My wife is Mabel. God 
has blessed Mabel and me with seven children.

I pastor a church in Careysburg, Montserrado 
County, Republic of Liberia. I have been pastoring 
for a period of twenty-one years. I also coordinate 
DM2 activities in Liberia. 

Ever since I came in contact with the DM2 team in 
2014, their sound teaching has changed my life. 
Upon receiving the truth, I immediately established 
a discipleship training with twenty-seven young 
people who are presently serving with me in 
outreach activities. We have traveled to several parts 
of Liberia.

Our national DM2 workshop headed by Pastor 
John Clark and aided by Brother Rob Armstrong 
has been a great blessing to the body of Christ in 
Liberia. The DM2 meetings have initiated a gospel 
movement in this country. People have been 
transformed from religious activities to the true life 
of Christ, praise the Lord. 

Our outreach meetings have been challenging. We 
have been attacked on several occasions by pastors 
and church leaders refusing to accept that Jesus is all we need. Many people 
around the world know Liberia to be a Christian nation, but in reality it is not 
so. Since our constitution declared Liberia a secular state, there are too many 
different things that go on every day. Liberia needs the gospel very fast. 

We have a vision to reach the 15 political sub-divisions of Liberia with the 
gospel. In 2019 the DM2 Liberia team embarked on an agricultural project 
growing rice and vegetables to enable the outreach team to raise finances. 
Since its founding, the project has contributed to our outreach activities, 
moreover, the project is presently addressing the educational needs of the team 
members and is also helping community dwellers with vegetables, including 
the Hope in Christ Orphanage Home. 



Prayer: 

•	 Continue to pray for the 3DTC program. - Pray for stamina for teachers and students 
and for continued wisdom and unity. God is doing a great work through this venture. 

•	 Also, pray for DM2 field leaders and teachers around the world as they continue to 
reach out.

Registration is now open for the DM2 Winter Youth 
Conference (December 28- January 1)

The DM2 Winter Conference has been a staple of DM2 youth for many years. 
We are so looking forward to this year’s conference and bringing in 2022 as is 
our New Year’s tradition. The conference is open for all youth as well as those 
who are young at heart. We will be at 
Camp Pearl in Reeves, Louisiana. We 
cannot wait to study the Word together 
as youth teach youth! Last year we 
studied through the book of 1 Timothy. 
This year we will study through the 
book of Galatians.

For registration details and to receive a 
welcome packet, contact jayme@3dtc.
org or  rachelmusser13@gmail.com.  
The cost is $110 per youth. This covers 
conference materials, meals and 
lodging from December 27 evening to 
the afternoon of January 1.


